
 
 

Circular No. LP/2024-25/34                                                             Date: 14.11.2024 

 
Dear Parent 
 
We wish to inform you that Learning Plus will observe a holiday on Friday, 15th November 

2024, in honour of Guru Nanak Jayanti. This day marks the birth anniversary of Guru Nanak 

Dev Ji, the founder of Sikhism and a guiding light of peace, equality, and compassion.  

We encourage students and families to reflect on the teachings of Guru Nanak Dev Ji and enjoy 

this meaningful day together by visiting a nearby Gurudwara. 

Wish You A Very Happy Guru Nanak jayanti! 

Please note that Saturday, 16th November 2024, will be a working day only for 

students participating in the Annual Day. We request that all participants be present as 

scheduled, as rehearsals are in full swing. 

Regular classes will resume on Monday, 18th November 2024. 

Headmistress 


